
   Class Attendance! Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely 

half term. The children have come back 

to school full of enthusiasm to get them 

through what is set to be a busy and  

exciting half term.  

 

Parents Evening—Kingfishers Class 

The parent's evening that was cancelled 

before Half Term has been rescheduled 

for next Thursday, 7th November. For 

any parents that were due to see Mrs 

Alcock and didn’t see Mrs Mitchell, there 

is a sign up sheet outside the classroom.  

 

SENCo Parent Meetings  

Mr Scott, our new SENCo is available to 

meet with parents of SEN children on  

the morning of Thursday 7th               

November. If you would like to make an 

appointment please contact the office. 

 

Christmas Production 

Please note that due to the logistics of 

staging we have moved the Christmas 

Production to Wednesday 11th           

December. 

 

Mr Halford 

Mr Halford and his wife are expecting a 

baby in December, he will therefore be 

taking some time off for Paternity Leave, 

we will of course keep you updated as and 

when this happens.  In his absence Mrs 

Skinner will be your point of contact   

after your child’s class teacher.  

 

Drop Everything And Read Day 

Next Friday we 

are having a 

'Drop Everything 

And Read Day'. 

The children will 

spend the day engaged in activities 

that will promote their love of    

reading.  

 
School Dinners 

Please make sure that school dinners are 

paid for in advance and that any           

outstanding balances are cleared by next 

week.  
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Open Sessions 

Our last open session is on Monday 4th 

November, 9.30-10.30am, please come 

along. If you are unable to make this ses-

sion then please call the school to make an 

appointment to come and look round at a 

time convenient to you.  

 

Poppy Appeal  

Poppy Appeal poppies and other merchan-

dise will be on sale in school next week. If 

you would like to donate then please send 

some money in with your child/ren 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reindeer Run 7th Dec 2019  

Marshals Needed  

The reindeer run is a huge money earner 

for the school and needs about 30       

marshals for the run to go ahead. 

All marshals meet in the Kings Arms at 

9.00am for the run brief, then after the 

run, you can claim your free bacon butty. 

If anyone would be able to volunteer a 

couple of hours it would be appreciated! 

If you are available to help, please email 

Sue Moger on suemogers@yahoo.co.uk  

 

OCESA 

Family Spooky Disco— TONIGHT!  

Friday 1st November 7.30pm until 

late. Tickets available on the door. 

£3.00 adults & £1.50 children. 
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            Don’t forget to follow      
            and share us on         
            Facebook! 
Search for  
Otterton CofE Primary School 
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